NATIONAL WOMEN'S HOSPITAL

CLAUDE RD., EPSOM,

AUCKLAND, 3, N.Z.

Phone 689-919 Private Bag Symonds Street Auckland

Address reply to officer whose official title appears below signature

20073-27-060

YOUR REFERENCE	
IN YOUR REPLY PLEASE QUOTE	

GBC/cf

6th June 1985

Brenda Hinton, Secretary AHBA, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley Street, Auckland.

Dear Madam,

Auckland Home Birth Association.

Thank you for your letter concerning the Auckland Home Birth Association and the availability of Domiciliary Midwives willing to undertake postnatal care.

I am sending a copy of your letter together with the list of Midwives names and numbers to the Chief Nurse of the Auckland Hospital Board and I have already given the same to our Principal Nurse Mrs Edna Davis.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

G.B. Collison,

Medical Superintendent.